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Those who wish to ban deals at this time seem to imagine @FTC

being overwhelmed by a flood of merger notifications. Actually, 

HSR filings are down by nearly 60%. This gap between rhetoric 

and reality suggests that proposals to block mergers based on the 

size of the acquirer are not a good-faith effort to save small 

businesses, but rather an attempt to use #COVID19 tragedy to 

push a pre-existing agenda … without regard to whether those 

mergers harm consumers.

https://twitter.com/FTC


- Ian Conner, Director of FTC’s Bureau of Competition
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